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Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 

Rio Grande Valley 
   
  The October Chapter 595 meeting took place at president Don Schwanke’s house at 2:10 p.m. 
Members attending were: 
Don Schwanke 
Beverly Klebert 
Byron Engle 
Ted Miller, Jr. 
Robert Carter 
Keith Michal 
Since quorum was not met with only 6 members 
attending, no business was conducted, but many of the 
world’s problems were solved in the time that passed. 
 
 There was a program; the EAA sends one out each 
month and the one for October dealt mostly with the 
Young Eagles program. 
  
 The other ½ of the program dealt with steel tube fuselage 
construction, part III.  After the program, Don’s son, 
Mike, who lives in Morristown, TN, put on a real show 
with some model drones that hovered, flew backwards, 

forwards and 
side-to-side.  
 They even 
landed softly 
on occasion. 
It was quite a 
show  . Don 
said they 
went one day 
to Rebel 
Field and 
crashed some f

video. Next time, Don. Refreshments were served about this time (thank you, Geneda!!!!). 
 

ixed-wing models. Too bad there’s no 
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 After looking over Don’s Air Force One project and discussing all the new stuff he’s installing on it 
(aka WEIGHT), everyone left for parts unknown, except Byron. Byron & Don discussed the next 
meeting time and place and the next meet-‘n-eat. 
  
 The next meet-‘n-eat will be Sunday October 20 at Chili’s in Weslaco at 1:30 p.m. The next chapter 
meeting will be at Don Schwanke’s house Sunday November 3 at 2:00 p.m. Be there so we can have 
a quorum; orders will be taken for 2014 calendars and dues will be accepted at this time. We have 
other business to discuss, but we must have a quorum to do so. The Christmas banquet needs to be 
discussed, a date, time and place needs to be determined at the Nov. meeting, also. Don’t forget that 
the 2014 dues will be $20.00 instead of the $10.00 as in the past. 
 

 Cessna 421 Ram, both engines failed shortly after 
departure on 13 from T65 (Weslaco Mid-Valley Airport). 
The pilot was the sole occupant and walked away shaken 
with no injuries. 
  
Respectfully submitted by Byron Engle, acting 
secretary/newsletter editor, treasurer and YE coordinator 
for Chapter 595 Rio Grande Valley. 
  
 
 
 


